
ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

 

3.11.13 

 

RE: HB 3113 

 

I strongly oppose the proposal to remove the statement on the outer envelope/s of ballot/s which 

indicates that a tax levy or bond levy request is enclosed. 

 

I think it is critical for voters, who may not be following the news, be given this extra alert that 

there is a tax issue on the ballot. 
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